
 

 

City of Alamo Heights 

 Extended Work Hours – Alamo Heights High School — Saturday, March 7th 

Scope of Work  

Friday, March 6th – Joeris will be pouring concrete on site for the foundation of a portion of the Athletics Complex construction 
at Alamo Heights High School.  Due to recent rain, the concrete pour was not conducted on Friday, March 6th.  The pour will 
begin setting up at 8:00 a.m. on Saturday, March 7th.    

 

*There is no street closure associated with this work. 

Map of Construction Areas 

 

 

Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 

Nina Shealey 

Director of Community Development 

210-832-2250 

nshealey@alamoheightstx.gov  
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